HB 1732 —-- SUPERINTENDENT EMPLOYMENT CONTRACTS
SPONSOR: Christofanelli

This bill requires every superintendent and assistant
superintendent to enter into a written employment contract with a
school district before beginning employment. The requirements of
the contract are described within the bill and only apply to
contracts executed on or after the effective date of the bill.

This bill is the same as HCB 7 (2019).



